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Dear Dolores Families, 

 
As you all know, the school district has sent out and posted information concerning 

the Coronavirus and the procedures we are implementing to try and keep everyone 

healthy.  We are monitoring and sharing incoming information as we get it.  Just so 

that you are aware, our maintenance staff had already added extra cleaning of 

desks and surfaces in the classrooms and plan to do a deep clean over break which 

will also include the hooks and shelves outside of the classrooms.   

 
Thank you so much to all of the families that joined us for Schoolarama!   The 

quality of artwork was so amazing!  Mr. Vaughn has not only given our students an 

appreciation of art but has done a phenomenal job developing their skills and 

techniques as artists.  Our auction raised  $692.00  for the Dolores Town 

Playground Project and is a great way to give back to our community. The teachers 

and staff really went all out with the decorations and fun activities they planned 

for our families.  We are also grateful to our PTA for providing a yummy dinner for 

us all to enjoy.  It truly was the Greatest Schoolarama Ever!!! 

 



 



    

 
 
   



 

 
 
 



    



 

 
 
Have a happy healthy Spring Break, 

Mrs. Howerton 

 
 
 



 
 

Mar. 13- No School- Professional Development 

Mar. 16-20 Spring Break  

Mar. 30- Last Day to turn in Pop Tabs  

                ​   DAC meeting @ 5:00 at the District Office 

 
 
 
 
 

From the Nurse’s Office 
A note from: Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment. “While 
Colorado does not have a reported case, we are seeing increasing evidence of 
community spread in other states, which means there are cases of infected 
individuals who did not have relevant travel history or exposure to another known 
patient with COVID-19. It is possible that mild cases are going undetected by the 
medical system and spreading to others. That is why preventive steps like washing 
your hands, staying home while  you are sick, or keeping your kids home while 
they are sick are key.” Symptoms are fever, cough and shortness of breath. 

  

 
 
 



 

Thanks to all of our PTA volunteers that helped us with the Book Swap. 

Happy reading everyone.  

 
 
 
 

 
 

GT with Mrs. Coppenhaver 
https://www.smore.com/3anp2 

Click on link 
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